
 

 

Elmstead Parish Council – May 2022 

Tendring  

On Tuesday 26th GS and AW attended Full Council where the new Chairman and Vice 

Chairman were voted in. GS thanked thank the outgoing Chairman Jeff Bray for all that he had 

done during his term of office.  They are Peter Harris as Chair and Val Guglielmi as Vice Chair. 

We voted for both the new Chair and Vice Chair although there were some Cllrs who 

abstained or voted against. 

As voted on at the meeting were the Cllrs Committee places together, number of places on 

each committee as per Widdicombe and also the meeting dates for the coming year.  GS will 

stay on Resources and Services Overview and Scrutiny Committee as Vice Chairman and AW 

will sit on Planning Committee and Licencing Committee and lose Standards Committee.  We 

will also lose Local Plan and Planning Policy Committee. 

The Cabinet Meeting that should have taken place last Friday was cancelled and been 

rescheduled to Friday 20th May tomorrow. 

GS met Graham Nourse, Head of Planning with reference to planning issues in Elmstead. 

On Friday 6th May AW attended a Councillor Development Working Party.  

On 16th May GS attended Resources and Services Task and Finish Group with reference to 

recycling and waste where questions were submitted before the meeting and the Portfolio 

Holder, Cllr Michael Talbot and TDC Officers were in attendance. 

Ian Davidson continues to email out the latest Covid information. 

 

 

Elmstead  

We have given out boxes and met with new residents in Meadow Close, Hunters Chase and 

Pavilion View. 

We have had enquiries about Council Tax which have been forwarded to TDC. 

AW and the Clerk completed the Grant Form for the Jubilee monies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary and Ann Councillors for Elmstead – May 2022 


